Minister Dacic meets with State Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Slovenia
Thursday, 17 March 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
received today a courtesy call from the State Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Slovenia, Dragoljuba Bencina.

During the friendly talks, they noted to mutual satisfaction that an intensive dynamic of meetings
between the officials of the two countries had been achieved in the previous period, and that
their bilateral relations were developed, serving as an example of the good cooperation,
especially in the regional framework.

While reflecting on the overall relations, Minister Dacic emphasized the priority significance of
continuing the practice of holding joint sessions of the Governments of Serbia and Slovenia,
which would contribute to deepening the comprehensive cooperation.

The cooperation between the two respective Ministries was commended in particular, with
expectations that it would continue in the future.




